
 

 
 

UPDATE ON COLLECTION OF PASSPORT BOOKLETS 
 

This is to inform Nigerians in the United Kingdom who were 

scheduled to collect their passports on or before Monday 

15/05/2017, that their passports are now ready for collection, 

between 9.30am and 1pm. Please come with your collection slip 

and your old passport. 
 

  

 

 


